
Copper Mountain Middle 
12106 Anthem Park Blvd. 
Herriman, Utah 84096 
801-412-1200 
Instagram: coppermtcolts 
Facebook: Copper Mountain Middle School 
http://coppermountain.jordandistrict.org     

WELCOME COLTS! 
Thank you for taking time and completing online registration. Once registration is 
complete and registration fees have been paid your student can view his/her 
schedule online. To view your student’s schedule login to Skyward Family Access 
using the student’s login and password. Schedules will not be mailed home. 

OPEN HOUSE 
The School will be open on Thursday, August 5th from 1:00 – 3:00 and  
Friday, August 6th from 9:00 – 12:00 for students and parents to find classrooms 
and lockers. 

7th GRADE ORIENTATION  
 Monday, August 16th 8:00am – 12:05pm only 7th grade students (must have

immunizations current to attend). Immunization Caravan will be at Copper 
Mountain at our Back TO SCHOOL NIGHT.  

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT  
 Monday, August 16th from 6:00pm to 7:45pm. All parents and students are invited

to attend. 
 Meet with your child’s teachers for an overview of each class & PTA business

meeting. 

FIRST DAYS OF SCHOOL  
 Seventh graders will attend a half day on Monday, August 16th. See above
 All students will attend Tuesday, August 17th. School will start at 8:00am and

dismiss at 3:00pm
 Fridays start time is 10:00am / dismiss at 2:30pm

YOU WILL NEED TO MAIL/BRING TO THE SCHOOL 
 A copy of immunizations for 7th grade students and all new students to Jordan

School District 

CLASS SCHEDULES 
 Schedules will be online to view after all registration is complete and school fees

have been paid. Immunizations for 7th grade students also need to be turned in.
 No class changes will be made before school starts unless a clerical error has

been made.
 Counselors will make class schedule changes the first and second week of school.

SCHOOL LUNCH and BREAKFAST 
 Meals are free under the USDA free meal wavier for the 2021 – 2022 school year.

SKYWARD LOGIN 
 Information cannot be given over the phone for security reasons, only in-person or

e-mailed to a parent or student.


